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Staff Report 
 
 

Council Compensation Commission 
 
 
This Resolution provides for the review of the compensation and allowances of the City  
Manager, Mayor and Aldermen/Alderwomen as provided by Article II, Section 4(b)(1) of 
the City Charter.  The Council Compensation Commission consisted of City residents Ian 
Pfeiffer, Allison Webster-Giddings, Faye Currie, and Joseph Connors. They met in 
accordance with the Open Meetings Act and Roberts Rules of Order and conducted those 
meetings virtually supported by the staff assigned to Boards and Commission to ensure the 
proper protocol was used. 
 
The members of the Council Compensation Commission have completed their report of 
recommendations for submission to the City Council on February 8, 2021. This date of 
report submission complies with the requirements of Resolution 52-20 and the City 
Charter. 
 
 
Prepared by Tricia Hopkins, Human Resources Manager, Office of Human Resources. 
 


